
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Class of 2025​  
is Graduating! 

 
It is time for our students to put on their cap & gowns 

and  
head over to the big stage! 

 

*Our graduation be will be on 
Saturday, May 17, 2025 

 
 

*Location: El Buen Samaritano 13550 sw 256th st, 
Homestead, Fl 33032 

 

Tickets on sale soon! 
                                         

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


